
Via email 20/12/2011 
From M. Carmody 
 
 
Currently the supervision of Nuclear Medicine practitioners is undertaken through the ANZSNM.  
This system works well and provides consistency of practice and supervision.  I would suggest that 
once National registration is underway a similar system should be established. 
 
This ensures that Nuclear Medicine technologists have practical experience as well as academic 
experience.  The PDY technologist has to be evaluated 4 times per year . This evaluation concerns 
their entire work experience. 
 
The introduction of graduate entry courses, in my opinion, should still require the same practical 
supervised period of work. 
 
 
I agree with the restrictions placed on On call work and the level of experience of the supervisors. 
Thanks for giving us this opportunity to comment, 
 
Regards 
 


